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April 16, 2019           
 
 
«OWNER» «CO_OWNER» 
«MAIL1» «MAIL2» 
«MAIL_CITY» «MAIL_STATE» «MAIL_ZIP» 
 
 
Subject:  Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances and gasoline-related testing of water supply well at: 

«ADDRESS», «TOWN», NH 
   

 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
A review of New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) records indicates a property 
you own may be served by a well located near an area where Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFASs) 
have recently been detected. NHDES does not know whether contamination has impacted your well. 
Laboratory analysis of your drinking water is the only way to find out. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to ensure that you are aware of the potential for contamination and invite 
you to participate in a NHDES well sampling program. NHDES will collect the samples and provide you 
with copies of the results. This work will be performed at no cost to you.   NHDES will be collecting samples 
to be analyzed for PFASs and Volatile Organic Compounds (VOCs). 
 
NHDES recommends that all well owners have their water tested in order to understand common 
problems with drinking water quality.  NHDES is paying for laboratory analysis for PFASs and VOCs. 
 
If you would like to have your well sampled by NHDES please contact Sharon Lewandowski at (603) 271-
8483 or send an email to Sharon.Lewandowski@des.nh.gov to set up an appointment. Thank you for your 
time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Sharon Lewandowski 
Sampling Program Supervisor / MtBE Remediation Bureau 

mailto:Sharon.Lewandowski@des.nh.gov

